Club Links
ROTATELLER eBulletin
Meeting Venue Map
DISTRICT 5550 Website
ROTARY INTERNATIONAL

RAP Restorative Action
Program

Quick time video of Paul Harris

HOPE for MALAWI
MASTERS GOLF POOL

Editor Graham Pearson PH

If you have any comments or
questions, please contact the
editor.

Club Events - AGM -
Rotary Projects Inc
and Rotary Charitable
Trust

No Upcoming Events

Website Sponsors

FriDec 13,2013 Home

2013-2014 Club Executive

President - Peter Zakreski
President-Elect - Wayne McGillivray
Past President - Gary Rusu
Secretary - Lyn McGaughey
Treasurer - Wayne Storozuk
Club Service - Mike Giesbrecht

Membership - Heather Clysdale
Rotary Foundation - Josh Reis
Club Administration - Scott Byers
Public Relations - Vic Dubois
World Community Service - Jim Holmstrom

Program/Hotel - Bev Dubois

Rotary Club of Saskatoon, Box 1454, Saskatoon SK, S7K 3P7




STORIES

NEXT MEETING - December 9th, 2013 - Delta Bessborough
Click here to place your ad Posted by Graham Pearson PH on Dec 02, 2013

Please visit our Sponsors.

Monday December 9th - Regular meeting at Delta
Monday December 16th - Will be our Club's Christmas party
Monday December 23rd - Meeting cancelled

Monday December 30th - Regular meeting at Delta

DUTY ROSTER for NEXT MEETING - December 9th, 2013
Posted by Graham Pearson PH on Dec 02, 2013

December 9

o Greeter - Farooq Naiyer

o Visitor & Guests - Gary Rusu
e Cashier - John Davies

e Grace - Jeff Davis

e Sergeant - Adriana

December 16 - Christmas Party

¢ Greeter -

e Visitor & Guests - Clare Heagy
¢ Cashier -

e Grace -

¢ Sergeant - Wayne McGilliwray

December 23 - Meeting Cancelled

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO EVERYONE
December 30 - Regular Rotary Club meeting at Delta Bessborough

e Greeter -

o Visitor & Guests -
e Cashier -

¢ Grace -

e Sergeant -



HAPPY NEWYEAR - 2014

Please contact Adriana Van Duyvendyk or Mike Giesbrecht if you are available to help, and arrange your own replacement if you cannot attend on
your scheduled date.

VISITORS & GUESTS - December 2,2013
Posted by Graham Pearson PH on Dec 02, 2013

Guests of Club

Tim elegantly introduced our guests today, Darren McClelland from the Saskatoon North Rotary Club and his two sons, both RYLA participants, Scott and Jack.

MEETING HIGHLIGHTS THIS WEEK - December 2nd, 2013
Posted by Graham Pearson PH on Dec 02, 2013

Rotary Foundation Month - Boffin's Dinner Event Monday, November 25th

Josh and Gary remind the Club that November was Rotary Foundation month. Thank you Josh and Gary for organizing another successful annual dinner at the Boffins Club
on November 25th. There was a very strong turout and some fantastic entertainment. Josh delivered the key note speech very eloquently.

Gary has also previously noted the Foundation Chair's inspiring message in the November Rotary magazine, thanking Rotary members for their role in the success of Polio Plus. Members are
being encouraged to contribute $100 per year, or in the Chair's words "every Rotarian, every year", with a goal of raising $120 milion for the 2013/2014 Rotary year.

Bell Ringing



Kevin has again organized a full turnout for the Bell Ringing for the Salvation Army at Circle Center mall beginning November 26, 2013 and again on December 5th. Thank you to all who
participated.

RAP
As previously noted the Club's RAP program has now been sited by the Provincial Government of RAP as an important element in its newly announced anti bullying program.
Fshing Trip

Wayne reminds us of the upcoming fishing trip June 5,6,7 and 8, 2014. Please give Wayne a $200 deposit (or mail this to Merv McKee) to hold a spot! It promises to be lots of fun
again.

Archives

For those that missed this last week, a special mention that Al Morton does yeoman's duty in maintaining our club's archives, and displaying a new selection each week in our
beautiful custom made oak and glass cabinet. Here is a snapshot of a rogue's gallery from the 70's. Recognize some of these characters?




Rotary Moment - "Engage Rotary, Change Lives"
http://www.rotary.org/en/MediaAndNews/News/Pages/130114_IA13_theme.aspx

B PROGRAM - RYLA Participants Scott and Jack McClelland - December 2, 2013
Posted by Graham Pearson PH on Dec 02, 2013
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RYLA Participants Scott and Jack McClelland

Scott and his twin brother Jack are 15 years old and attend Centennial High in Grade 10. They both participated this year in the RYLA Camp (Rotary Youth Leadership Awards ) held this year
at Riding Mountain National Park

RYLAIs a leadership development program run by Rotary. While participants can be any age, most events focus on secondary school students, university students, or young professionals.
RYLA events are typically 3—10 days long and include presentations, activities, and workshops that cover a variety of topics, including:

¢ Leadership fundamentals and ethics

¢ Communication skills

¢ Problem solving and conflict management

« Community and global citizenship



Jack and Scott shared a slide show portraying the team building and leadership development activities covered over the five days of the camp. Participants came from all over the district. The
attendance this year was another full house at 57 participants, indicating that RYLAs in a healthy state in Saskatchewan.

Rotary exchange stydents shared their experiences at the camp and unique activities included team building and goal setting skills of "101 goals in 1001 days".
When asked the important lessons learned, the boys replied that they learned about themselves, diversity and how to work under pressure. One of them even gained a girlfriend!!

Thanks Scott and Jack for an informative RYLA presentation.

SERGEANT-at-ARMS
Posted by Graham Pearson PH on Dec 02, 2013

Sgt at Arms
Dave was pressed into service as SAA, pillaging participant's pockets pulling pennies plus for:
e The "Oldest" table
* The "Nicest" suit worn by Gary
« Jeff for bringing a guest
e For Al and his dedicated maintenance of all our archives
e Happy dollars for the Grey Cup win from Wayne, Kevin and Mark
* Mike for having his lunch bought by Kevin
« Davwe for being a "red nose" driver volunteer
e Graham for the terrific Foundation dinner and for their daughter going to Austria to study
¢ Stan for winning the free lunch!



ANNOUNCEMENTS - Meeting Date December 2nd, 2013
Posted by Graham Pearson PH on Dec 02, 2013

Announcements:
Christmas Luncheon December 16th, 2013
Joanne reminds us with the following message:

"We are once again having our Christmas Luncheon on December 16th with a visit from Santa. Avis and | will be purchasing small gifts for each of the children that will be attending. Please
email me Joanne Fisher <craigjo@shaw.ca> by Thursday December 12th the name, age and gender of the children that will be there from your family so we can have a gift for them".

As well the eventis held in support of Bethany Home and Mumford House. Rotarians are asked to bring a small gift to the event from the suggestions listed below:

ltems needed for Mumford and Bethany
¢ Goody Bags (one of each of the following in the goody bags - all travel size) -

« towel/face clothes

« shampoo/conditioner travel size
¢ deodorant

« tampons/maxi pads

« tooth brush/toothpaste

e Socks - both women and children (boys and girls)

« Slippers - both women and children (boys and girls)

¢ Mitts & hats

¢ Folding playpen for toddlers to sleep in. One with the change table included(folding one so it can be put in storage when it is not needed)
¢ Playpen mattress cover/blankets

o Stroller

¢ Children's books for the mothers to read to children

e Children's movies

e Children's craft items

« coloring books (boy/girl)

* crayons/pencil crayons
« Duplex Lego (bigger, non-choking)
¢ Diapers

e Bus tickets
o Taxi fare

About The Salvation Army Bethany Home & Mumford House

Bethany Home

Bethany Home is a transitional program for girls ages 13 — 18 years who are atrisk in their own homes or in the community and are referred to Bethany by their Family Service Worker. The
girls can stay for a period of 3 or 4 months while their worker creates a plan for them to return home or move on to a long term program .They may come to the home with addictions to drugs
or alcohol, or have been abused sexually or physically and they are often experiencing difficulty in school and may have been involved in illegal activities. Some are connected to gangs or
being targeted by gangs. At the Home they have the opportunity to learn to make healthy choices and how to deal with conflict/ crisis situations.

The girls are expected to participate in school while they reside at Bethany Home or a program of equal value and they are encouraged to be involved in extracurricular activities such as
soccer, dance, music etc. Spiritual Care Programming and Art Therapy are provided twice a week and we always make every effort to address cultural needs of the residents of the home.



Mumford House

As the need for help in our community has grown, so has the need for shelter beds for women and children. Mumford House is a 36 bed shelter for women and their children who need a
safe place to call home while theylook for safe and sustainable longer term housing. The staff are able to assist with finding funding and housing resources and other personal needs such
as clothing, personal hygiene items etc.

Heather Hedstrom

Community & Donor Relations Advisor
Public Relations & Development
Prairie Division

The Salvation Army

Saskatoon

1027 8th Street East

Saskatoon SK S7H 0S2

Phone: 306-244-9114

Fax.  306-244-9115

Cell:  306-220-6966

E-mail: Heather_Hedstrom @can.salvationarmy.org

http://www.SalvationArmy.ca
http://www.salvationarmy.ca/prairie

Hope for Malawi

President Peter and Elaine are hosting a brunch at the Hilton Garden Inn Sunday December 8th from 12 noon to 2 PMin support of this worthy cause. Please advise Peter of your availability
to attend.

Birthday Event - Rotarian David Kaplan

From: "Betty Arscott" <befty@arscottassociates.com>

Subject: RE: David Kaplan's 90th Birthday Celebration

Date: 24 November, 2013 1:51:54 PMCST

Hello All,

I have attached an invitation poster for the City Celebration of David Kaplan’s 90th Birthday on Thursday, December 12,2013 at TCU Place.
Tickets are available @$50 at TCU Place Box Office.

I hope many of your club members are able to join in this celebration of David’s birthday and his many contributions to our city through his involvement with civic organizations, city culture and
music for decades.

Sincerely,
Betty Ann Arscott

Rotary Liason for the Organizing Committee

Recent Shelterbox activity:

* Please consider supporting this special cause in light of the Philippines hurricane
* Rotarian Ron Noseworthy is on-site coordinating the Philippines efforts

¢ The Federal Government is also matching contributions at this time

e District — 482 boxes sponsored to date in 11 countries

¢ International — 4500 boxes distributed to date



Bangladesh

The Club has purchased two copies of the book produced by the Amarok Society on the Bangladesh education program. These are available for borrowing by the members. Please see
Gary.
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Have an announcement you would like included in the Bulletin or a suggestion regarding the format of the eBulletin? Contact Graham Pearson for posting information.
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